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2nd July 2021  
 

Transition Day Tuesday 6th July 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Tuesday 6th July, next week, we will be having a transition day for all the pupils currently attending St Patrick’s 

School. The children will spend one day in their new class for September with their new teacher and teaching assistant 

where possible. We hold a transition day every year to give the children the opportunity to meet the staff and see their 

room, this year is more difficult to organise due to covid restrictions.  

 

On Tuesday morning, please take your child to their new class when you arrive at school- for example if your child is 

currently in year 1 with Miss Crich, please take them to year 2, Miss Lane’s room. At the end of the day, please collect 

them from their new class.  

 

Children in our nursery, who will be moving to reception in September, will need to bring a packed lunch with them 

for the day- no glass bottles, fizzy drinks, sweets, chocolate or crisps please. 

 

Mr Slight will be teaching year 4 for the day as their new teacher has not been appointed yet. We are interviewing 

applicants for the year 5 teaching post later next week.  

 

Children who are not currently attending St Patrick’s School but will be joining us in September will be having a 

transition afternoon at a later date to avoid mixing bubbles. 

 

If you have any questions about the day, please see your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Tracy Lane 

Headteacher 

 
 

Staff in classes on Tuesday 6th July 2021 
 
Nursery: Mrs Sarno & Mrs Cotter 
Reception: Mrs Cannell & Mrs Faulconbridge 
Year 1: Mrs Jenkins & Miss Hudson, Ms Pritchett am 
Year 2: Miss Lane, Ms Matto, Miss Wall am, Ms Pritchett pm 
Year 3: Mr King & Mrs Binjie 
Year 4: Miss Sutton & Mrs Smith 
Year 5: Mr Slight & Miss Booth 
Year 6: Miss Moody & Miss Thornhill 
 
Mrs Foote & Mrs Russell are on training on Tuesday so won’t be in their planned 
classes on this day. 
We are interviewing for the permanent teacher for Year 5 later in the week. 


